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November 3, 2014 

Ann Ramser, Esq. 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602-0615 

Re: 	Case No. 2011-00297 
Intra-Agency Memorandum 
Dated October 31, 2014 

Dear Ms. Ramser: 

After reviewing the memo from the October 31, 2014 Informal Conference, I have two 
suggested amendments. 

These changes arise from one key fact. JSEWD agreed in July 2014 to two (2) 
significant alterations to the Agreement that was tendered to Forest Creek in November of 2013. 
Forest Creek confirmed at the IC this past week that there were no other significant changes to 
be made, only minor tweaking to address timing issues. JSEWD again voiced its agreement to 
the prior significant changes and stated that it did not foresee any problem with the minor 
tweaking. 

Accordingly, I would suggest an amendment to literary paragraph 4, line 3, by 
substituting "two significant" for the word "certain". My second suggested change is to the 
sentence which is literary paragraph 5, beginning on the second line such that it would read after 
the change as follows: "Water District again agreed to the same significant changes to the 
tendered November 13 settlement agreement that were discussed at the July 2014 meeting and 
some minor tweaking as to timing discussed at the informal conference. 

Sincerely, 

Bruce E. Smith 

cc: John N. Billings, Esq. 
Robert C. Moore, Esq. 
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